Nadia Khan

From: John Shields <jshields1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 8:21 AM

To: Jane Santosuosso

Cc: Neil Cronin; Katie Whewell; Nadia Khan
Subject: 39 Norwood Ave- Special Permit

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Dear Jane,

| have further reviewed my plans and reduced the size to fall within the City’s FAR regulations.These plans have been
submitted to ISD, however, they tell me that as long as the Special Permit process is active, they cannot allow me to

move forward.

It's been a long and educational journey for me, but | hereby withdraw my application for a Special Permit for this
project.

| thank you for your effort.

Sincerely,

John R. Shields, FAIA

Owner/Architect
617-699-0939



